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Under the Regulation 16 process, I believe the draft plan is in line with the 
Basic Conditions as referred to in the Basic Conditions Statement. 

 
I believe it is representative of the majority view following the pre-submission 
consultation surveys received by the Steering Group. 

 
I am supportive of the draft plan. 

 


